
To whom it may concern, we are the great grandparents of two young struggling kids 
(Naomi and Jack Lockard) that were unfortunately were a=ected by some very rare gene 
deficiency called SPG50.  Our family has contributed over $500,000  so all we can ask is 
that IF there are more funds available to support this research to help them and future 
children that are a=ected by this gene abnormalities' we hope they can be found, 
Rebekah and Evan Lockard are the most loving and caring parents and we all are praying 
that there might be a therapy maybe to help find a cure to this horrible a=ection. 
 
Robert and Sally Stern 
 


